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Ottawa, Oct. 31, 1903.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge, with thanks, the receipt of

twoselos of views in connection with the Hobbema agency

for publication in the annual report of the Department.

Your obedient Servant,

Jeanßedlen

Deputy Supt. General

of Indian Affairs.

Tho Indian Commissioner,

Winnipes, Man.
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